
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Term: Danby                 Term 4  2024-2025         Topic: Reduce, Reuse, Recycle 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Danby Class has had a very busy 

term. We have been reading books 

about recycling and discussing the 

effects that plastics have on our 

oceans and environment. We have 

recycled many items. We turned 

plastic bottles into bowling pins and 

fish (to go along with the story The 

Odd Fish) and used old newspapers 

to make a shark. 

In Maths, we have been learning 

about 2D and 3D shapes and 

finding them in our environment. 

We have also practiced sorting 

items by their attributes. 

Danby Class has been going on 

shopping trips to Tesco to purchase 

items for our cooking activities. 

We’ve also been to Sainsbury’s on 

World Book Day to pick out a book. 

Danby went with other classes to 

the Winchester Science Centre, 

where we experimented with 

sound, lights, and did other 

activities. We even saw a show in 

the planetarium! 

Danby has been learning about 

rhythm in music and has been 

going to the hydropool in PE. We’ve 

been enjoying both activities with 

Charles and Avril. 

In cooking, we have made cheese 

toast, scones, biscuits, pancakes, 

toad in the hole, and flapjacks. 

 

We look forward to a wonderful 

Easter holiday and the start of our 

next term. 

         

     
 

   
 

         
Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: 4 April  

First day back: 22 April 

 

28 April Youlbury Trip 

 


